
 
Weill Cornell Department of Ophthalmology 
NewYork-Presbyterian  
New York, NY 
 
Cornea Specialist 
 
The Department of Ophthalmology at Weill Cornell Medical College/New York-Presbyterian 
Hospital is searching for a board-certified or board-eligible cornea specialist at the 
Assistant/Associate Professor level.  Individuals must be eligible for licensure in New York and 
possess demonstrated expertise in the management of corneal disorders and surgery as well as the 
management of ocular surface diseases.  Candidates with an additional interest in advanced cataract 
surgery and related general ophthalmology are particularly encouraged to apply.  While the primary 
focus of this position is cornea practice within the academic and teaching environment of the Cornea 
Service, there is substantial flexibility to develop a practice that would also include some degree of 
general ophthalmology in accord with a particular applicant's interests and goals. 
 
The Department has three locations with cornea services offered in all locations.  The main facility is 
housed in an elegant, state-of-the-art 22,000 sq. ft. facility within the Weill Greenberg Center for 
Ambulatory Care, and the program includes ACGME-accredited residency programs in 
ophthalmology, with a diverse patient population. In addition, the Department has opened a newly-
constructed suite of offices in association with NY Presbyterian/Lower Manhattan Hospital 
expansion.  A third suite of offices has just been opened on 69th Street near the main facility.  The 
Ophthalmology Department's Dyson Research Laboratory contains an additional 11,000 sq. ft. of 
bench laboratory space, and the adjacent facilities of New York-Presbyterian and affiliated 
institutions provide an unmatched opportunity for patient access, research collaborations, facilities, 
and training. 
 
This position offers the possibility of developing an important and fulfilling academic career in 
cornea with the collaboration of a talented and cohesive academic faculty in an outstanding medical 
complex within the vibrant city of New York.  
 
Interested individuals should send a letter describing interests and accomplishments and a current 
CV to: 
 
Alexis Deery, Senior Administrative Secretary  
 
Donald J. D’Amico, MD 
Professor and Chairman 
Department of Ophthalmology 
Weill Cornell Medical College 
1305 York Avenue, 11th Floor 
New York, NY  10021 
 



Telephone:  (646) 962-2220 
FAX:  (646) 962-0600 
Email:  ald2017@med.cornell.edu 
Website:  www.weillcornelleye.org  
 Weill Cornell/NewYork-Presbyterian is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 


